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The requirements for Title IV program funds when you withdraw are separate from any refund 
policy that Claflin has. Therefore, you may still owe funds to Claflin to cover unpaid 
institutional charges. Claflin may also charge you for any Title IV program funds that 
Claflin was required to return. If you don’t already know what Claflin’s refund policy is, 
see previous section or, you can ask for a copy in the Office of the Registrar. Claflin can also 
provide you with the requirements and procedures for officially withdrawing from school. 


